
From: Eleanor Linscott
To: RPS
Cc: Hilary Walker
Subject: PORPS Further Submission
Date: Friday, 12 November 2021 4:21:44 p.m.
Attachments: image001.jpg

image002.jpg
image003.jpg
FFNZ Further submission proposed ORC RPS form 6.pdf

Hi
Please find attached Federated Farmers further submission on the proposed Otago Regional
Policy Statement.
 
Kind regards
Eleanor
 
 
 
ELEANOR LINSCOTT
Senior Policy Advisor, Regional
 
Federated Farmers of NZ
Trevian House, 60-66 Tennyson Street
PO Box 5242, Dunedin 9058
 
M   027 803 0156
www.fedfarm.org.nz
 
 
 
 

 
 Keep up to date on the farming week by signing up to the Friday Flash, our weekly E-Newsletter.
 
 
 
 
This email communication is confidential between the sender and the recipient. The intended recipient may not distribute it without the permission of the
sender. If this email is received in error, it remains confidential and you may not copy, retain or distribute it in any manner. Please notify the sender
immediately and erase all copies of the message and all attachments. Thank you.

 

P THINK BEFORE YOU PRINT
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